
 

For this year's World Book Day celebration on Thursday, 7th March, we invite all children to embrace the 
joy of reading by coming to school dressed in their favourite pyjamas or comfy clothes and bringing along 
a favourite book to share with their class. To add an extra touch of comfort, they are encouraged to bring 
a well-behaved teddy bear to join in the reading festivities. 
Throughout the day, we have planned various engaging activities to immerse the children in the world of 
books. We aim to make it an enjoyable day for everyone, fostering a genuine love of reading. Your support 
in making this day a success is greatly appreciated. 
We look forward to a day filled with literary excitement and exploration. 
 

Have a lovely weekend



 

 



 

 


